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FCAI releases new zero and low emission vehicle sales report  

 
The FCAI, the peak body for Australia’s motoring industry, has today released a new, 
publicly available zero and low emission vehicle (ZLEV) sales report. 

 
The report, which will be released quarterly, will provide a review of battery electric, 

hybrid, plug-in hybrid, and hydrogen fuel cell vehicle sales over the previous twelve 
months. State and Territory breakdowns are also included. It is the first FCAI report 
focussing on ZLEV roll out in Australia.  

 
“VFACTS data is the premier source of car sales information for decision makers and 

commentators across Australia. This report will be vital in revealing the progress of 
zero and low emission vehicle penetration into Australia’s light vehicle fleet,” FCAI 
Chief Executive Tony Weber said.  

 
With the Federal Government considering options to reduce emissions across the 

entire economy, this data is necessary to make informed decisions which will benefit 
the environment, the economy, and all Australians.  
 

“An essential part of the journey to a zero-emission light vehicle fleet is the 
implementation of an ambitious yet achievable fuel efficiency standard. All FCAI 

members are aligned on the need for an emissions target which considers consumers, 
the unique nature of the Australian market, product availability, affordability, and the 
full range of zero and low emission technologies,” Mr Weber added.  

 
The report can be accessed here.  
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